
 
 

 

 
Gallagher Security Corp. Announces Advisory Board Appointment  

 
Kelowna, Canada, March 2,2021 – Gallagher Security Corp. (the “Company”) (CSE: GLL) is 
pleased to announce that Mr. Brett Halvorson will move from the Board of Directors to the 
Gallagher Security Corp. Advisory Board. Mr. Halvorson’s experience, expertise and insight 
regarding the financing and development of start up ventures will be critical to support and guide 
Gallagher Security Corp. as they move towards a Joint Venture entity with MyCelium Warehouse 
Inc. 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
“Dev Randhawa” 
Dev Randhawa 
President and Director 
 
For further information, please contact:  
Dev Randhawa 
Phone: 1-250-868-8177 
 
 
 
 

The CSE does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this news release.  
 

  


